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LEGACY HEALTH OFFICE OF PHILANTHROPY

Dear Friends of Legacy Health,

Today, Legacy Health announced plans to collaborate with
Adventist Health, Kaiser Permanente and Oregon Health &
Science University to create the Unity Center for Behavioral
Health, the area’s first comprehensive care center for people
facing a psychiatric emergency.

This exciting and transformational project will provide a safe, patient-centered
care environment for individuals experiencing a psychiatric crisis. The new facility
— slated to open in November 2016 — will be located on Legacy’s Holladay Park
campus.

The cost of construction will be about $50 million. Legacy Health will donate $10
million in real estate and is already seeking the additional funds from a
combination of corporations, foundations, government entities and the
philanthropic community. We are planning to launch a regional fundraising
campaign this spring.

Over the next few months, these four health care partners will develop a
comprehensive joint operating agreement to outline the management and
operations of the facility.

We will keep you informed as we move forward. In the meantime, thank you for
your commitment to improving the health of our patients and our community.

Best,
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Maureen A. Bradley, MBA
The Office of Philanthropy

PO Box 4484
Portland, OR 97208
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